For Public Release

4 April 2025

FHL TOWER CONSTUCTION UPDATE

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) announces the resumption of rectification works on the FHL
Tower, following the arrival of replacement materials sourced internationally and the
compliances to all required regulatory clearances.

The previously issued stop-work order has been lifted, with confirmation from the responsible
Ministry that the site is now compliant with Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) regulations
and applicable codes of practice. All recommended measures have been integrated into current
work practices to ensure a safe and working environment.

In addition, Energy Fiji Limited (EFL) has granted clearance for the site’s electrical installations,
confirming compliance with applicable utility interface protocols and load distribution
requirements. Temporary power has been successfully restored, allowing work to proceed.

With materials secured and statutory approvals in place, efforts are now focused on completion,
while upholding all statutory and safety requirements. FHL continues to work closely with the
main contractor and relevant authorities to ensure steady progress, guided by our commitment
to safety, compliance, and the well-being of everyone on site.

FHL remains dedicated to delivering a landmark development that reflects the aspirations of our
shareholders, stakeholders, tenants, and the wider community. We sincerely thank everyone for
their continued support and look forward to the completion of this key project.
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For further information, please contact Ms. Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or email

Mereoni.Matavou@fijianholdings.com.f}
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